## 30<sup>TH</sup> BOARD OF REPRESENTATIVES CITY OF STAMFORD

President
MATTHEW QUINONES
Clerk of the Board
SUSAN NABEL

Majority Leader RODNEY PRATT Minority Leader MARY L. FEDELI

April 23, 2018

Dear Chief Jon Fontneau:

On April 23, 2018, in compliance with Section 179 – 40 Subsection A of Ordinance NO.1228, the City of Stamford Food Truck Committee approved a restriction for Mobile Food Vendors from operating on Spring Street. This restriction shall be effective immediately.

This letter serves as official notice to the Stamford Police Department from the City of Stamford Food Truck Committee, in compliance with Section 179 – 40 Subsection E of Ordinance NO.1228.

Questions related to this action can be directed to the Stamford Police Department Food Truck Committee representative, Captain Diedrich Hohn, dhohn@stamfordct.gov.

Respectfully submitted,

Matthew Quinones

Co-Chair Food Truck Committee President, Board of Representatives

City of Stamford

Cc: City of Stamford Food Truck Committee